Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education

MEMORANDUM

To:

Chancellor Glen D. Johnson
From:

Amanda Paliotta


Vice Chancellor for Budget and Finance,


Telecommunications and OneNet

Date:

September 14, 2012
Re:

Representative Dorman House Interim Study
______________________________________________________________________________

Representative Joe Dorman recently contacted Hollye Hunt, Associate Vice Chancellor for Governmental Relations, regarding Higher Education’s participation in his interim study on October 16, 2012.  Representative Dorman’s interim study is over the availability of insurance to Oklahoma students.  He has asked us to provide him information on any insurance options that are available to students at our colleges and universities.  (I have attached his formal House interim study request.)  

We were able to discuss this issue with the Council of Presidents on Wednesday, September 12, 2012 at their annual retreat.  In discussing the matter of insurance available to students, it was clear there was no uniformity on the issue among our colleges and universities.  Therefore, we are sending out a few survey questions to try to gauge what your institutions do provide.  

Please send Sheri Mauck at smauck@osrhe.edu your answers to the questions below no later than October 1, 2012. 

1) Does your college or university have a student health facility where students may go for general health needs?

2) Do you provide a path/forum for private insurance companies to come onto your campus to discuss health insurance needs with students?

3)  Do you as a college or university provide any other insurance options or policies to students?

Thank you for your help. 

